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12 May 2025 
 

  

Dear Parent/Carer, 

The education of your children is extremely important to us, we are striving to provide them 
with the best opportunities to learn yet there are pupils who are routinely attending lessons 
late. This means that they miss the initial teaching and key aspects of their learning as well 

as often disrupting the lesson for everyone else. This week we will be monitoring this more 
closely and will be speaking to all those who have been late to lessons, explaining that after 
school they will be making up for the lost time and work. 

We are sure that like us, you value your children’s education and would want them to not 
waste a minute and that you support our actions regarding punctuality. 

In addition, we would like to remind you that although it is becoming warmer, PE shorts are 

not to be worn on uniform days, but tailored shorts are available in local supermarkets. 

Items that are not permitted in school include leggings, chewing gum, energy drinks and 
aerosols/sprays of any kind. Please ensure that your child does not bring these to school. 

Thank you for your continued cooperation in supporting your child’s education. 

Yours sincerely  

  

 
 
Z J Linington 

Headteacher 
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